
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Bunbury Outer Ring Road 

ABORIGINAL BUSINESS UPDATE 

April 2024 

           

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Aboriginal businesses on BORR  
Welcome to the latest edition of the Aboriginal business newsletter. In this issue, we’ll be sharing the most recent data 
on spending and committed spending with Aboriginal businesses across the project against the specified spend 
target. There will also be relevant information regarding work packages that will soon be released to the market and 
other business updates from around the project. 

Recently awarded package 
The following package was awarded to an Aboriginal business in recent months. 

Package Description Details Indicative Value 

Plant hire Plant hire - wet Small (<$500K)  

Upcoming procurement packages 
The following business packages are due for release to the general market soon.  

 

This update contains information regarding the current and future works happening across the Bunbury Outer Ring Road (BORR) project. Information 
within this update is current as of April 2024 and is subject to change. For the most recent updates, visit the Main Roads BORR website or the Bunbury 
Outer Ring Road Community Facebook Group.   

 

The Mega-Bridge   



 
 
 

 

Package Description Details Indicative Value Indicative timing to 
market  

Waterloo Road level 
crossing widening 

Widening of the alignment at Arc Rail 
crossing 

Small (<$500K) Third quarter 2024 

Rock pitching - South & 
Central 

Supply and installation of rock pitching 
across three alignment sections 

Small (<$500K) Second quarter 2024 

Runnymede pit 
rehabilitation 

Re-spread topsoil across batters and floor of 
pit to finish surface level 

Small (<$500K) Second quarter 2024 

Noise mitigation 
architectural installation 

Install noise mitigation treatments to 
residential properties 

Small (<$500K) Second quarter 2024 

Fire water systems Installation of fire water systems for 
Department of Fire and Emergency Services 
access along alignment 

Small (<$500K) Second quarter 2024 

Fauna rope bridges - 
Sitewide 

Fauna rope bridges - timber and wire 
structure including fauna culvert furniture 

Medium (<$2m) Second quarter 2024 

Painting and anti-graffiti Finishing works package (painting and anti-
graffiti) 

Small (<$500K) Second quarter 2024 

Fauna Bridge reticulation 
install 

Installation of reticulation on fauna bridge Small (<$500K) Third quarter 2024 

 

Express interest in a package tender today 
Relevant and interested businesses can have tender 
packages issued to them through the project register. 

If you would like more information regarding a specific 
tender package, would like to express interest in 
receiving future information regarding tenders, or have 
another enquiry, please contact our Local Content 
Advisor, Scott Radici, at the details below. 

Aboriginal business engagement update 
As of 31 March 2024, the project has committed $51.8 
million in spend to Aboriginal businesses, which is 73 
per cent above the targeted spend of $30 million. To 
date, the total spend within the Aboriginal industry is 
$40.3 million, which is 34 per cent above the target. 43 
Aboriginal businesses and suppliers have been engaged 
with over the project’s lifetime. 

 

Yaka Dandjoo’s Last Cohort Graduates 
The 13th and final cohort of graduates from the Yaka 
Dandjoo ready-for-work training program celebrated 
their completion of the program last month. 

Since its inception in September 2021, the program has 
seen 191 participants graduate. This includes 109 
Aboriginal graduates (60 per cent) 104 female 
graduates (54 per cent), and 83 youth graduates (43 per 
cent). 

To read more about the final graduation ceremony and 
discover just how life changing the program has been 
for participants, click here. 

 

Graduation ceremony for Cohort 13 

https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/projects-initiatives/projects-initiatives-news/borr-100424-yaka-dandjoo/


 
 
 

 

For more information on work packages 
Scott Radici, the Local Content Advisor for BORR, works 
with Aboriginal businesses to identify opportunities and 
connect contractors with available project packages. 
Whether you are in need of assistance with preparing 
an upcoming tender, would like your business added to 
the Business Register, or would just like to find out 
more about how your business may be able to engage 
with the project, please reach out to Scott by phone on 
1800 979 770 or via email at 
scott.radici@swgateway.com.au.  

Alternatively, for general enquiries, you can contact us 
at 138 138 or email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au. 

 

 

 
Scott Radici - Local Content Advisor 

https://analytics-au.clickdimensions.com/mrwawagovau-azvoz/pages/htna0bmeeurqaad2lcdxa.html?PageId=d05a3385e61feb119140001dd8b71d5c
mailto:scott.radici@swgateway.com.au
mailto:enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au
https://accionageotech.sharepoint.com/:i:/s/SWGA/Ea--I8_oyCdNutSMAMuI_DcBWa7409xrCxbTGk91Fc-arg?e=Bj3pMA
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